
Town of Hamilton 
 

Waste Reduction Committee 

 

 

 

The Recycling Committee is hereby reconstituted as the Waste Reduction Committee, by the 

Hamilton Board of Selectmen, on August 13, 2018 

 

Purpose: 

The primary purpose of the Waste Reduction Committee is to work with town government, 

citizens and businesses to reduce the solid waste stream, thereby improving the environment and 

reducing costs for waste disposal. 

 

To this end, tasks of the Waste Reduction Committee include: 

 

Obtaining state grants and working with the Department of Public Works (DPW) to reduce solid 

waste or develop alternative means of disposal of solid waste through recycling, re-use, 

composting or other options; 

 

Working with the DPW and the town’s waste contractors to improve services and reduce costs; 

 

Informing and promoting waste reduction options to Hamilton residents and businesses.  

 

 

Members: 

 

There should be a minimum of  five (5) and up nine (9) members of this committee, appointed 

for three year terms on a rotating basis. 


